
DOLLARS FOR SCHOLARS SPOTLIGHT 
 

It’s a tradition….. 

Floodwood graduates succeed 
          

Ross Tollgaard, son of Tim Tollgaard and Lonna Hutchinson, graduated with the class of 2003.  

He earned his Associate in Arts degree from Lake Superior College and his Bachelor of Science 

in Elementary Education from the University of Wisconsin, Superior. 

 

Ross knows now, that his decision to earn a college degree after his graduation from Floodwood 

High School was one of the best decisions he's made in his life.  This decision has given him a 

job in the field that he loves. He is currently employed with Wrenshall Independent School 

District 100 where he teaches second grade.  Having participated and excelled in sports while at 

Floodwood, he is also the Assistant Volleyball Coach. 

 

Ross married his wife, Karly in October of 2012.  They make their home in Proctor, MN. 

 

His message to the community of Floodwood:  “I appreciate the generosity of those who 

contribute to the Floodwood Dollars for Scholars. The scholarships I received helped pay for part 

of my schooling. College is expensive and I would encourage all students in high school to plan 

on going to college and apply for these scholarships. Every dollar helps and getting an education 

is extremely important. Thank you again to all those who donated to the Floodwood Dollars for 

Scholars. I appreciate you helping me get a quality education.” 

 

The people of Floodwood can be proud of their support to young men and women such as Ross. 

 
 

 


